May 12, 1989

Mrs. Grace Hadjinian

Chairman of the Parish Council
Holy Resurrection Armenian Church
909 Michigan Avenue

South Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53172

Dear Mrs. Hadjinian:

Kindly send to the Diocese as soon as possible all
pertinent documents for the annual parish meeting of the
South Milwaukee parish held on February 4, 1989.

Please note that the Primate will not ratify the elec-
tion of the new members of the parish council until the
following documents are received and parish dues for 1988
are paid in full:

Names of candidates

Number of ballots received by each candidate
Covering letter addressed to the Primate
Minutes of the parish meeting

Report from the Chairman for 1988

We look forward to your prompt reply.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones with His love
and wisdom always.

With prayers,

Fr. Khajag Barsamian
Vicar General



